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Grant Administrator,

After receiving the 2018 in-car camera grant, the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office purchased two in-car camera systems (Digital Ally DVM100) from Digital Ally.  The video cameras were purchased on May 17, 2018 for $3830.00.  One system was installed on July 19, 2018 and the other on August 22, 2018 (receipts attached). Both cameras have been removed from service.  
Camera (1A00-05FE) suffered an internal memory fault and was removed from service on December 09, 2020.  The other camera (1A00-05FC) would not maintain internal power sufficient to recall date and time.  This camera was removed from service on January 11, 2021. The manufacturers warranty was expired at the time the cameras were removed from service. 
The Jackson County Sheriff’s Office has a written policy regarding the review process used by supervisors.  The supervisors are responsible for ensuring the recorded media is not being overwritten, policy is being followed, and shall review a minimum of 25% of the recordings every 60 days. Supervisors will document their review of the recordings.
I have also attached a completed In-Car Camera Report for the cases where video was sent to the Court for use in the prosecution of criminal/traffic complaints.
	
Respectfully,


Lt. Carson K. Bunton 
Jackson County Sheriff’s Office
1001 Mulberry St.
Murphysboro IL 62966
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